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th• rifle did not produce any p:oblmna and, we can attriJ=ute t.~e 
malfUDction• to th• tacts thac the triqge: wa• oue oi adjua1:11ent 
and tha~ th• triqqer ccnnector-fit on th• trigger was not correct. 

We trumt that we have clariiied th• c:ircumat.anc•• that may have 
caused th• accidental tid.nqs and, to insure that yeur faith in 
th• rifle is restored, 'Ille would like to replace t.~• triqqer ••­
a.ably, at no-cha.rqe, with the new-style as•.mbly that is found en 
ow: C1U'rent Model 700 rifle which do•• not have the bolt loc:Jc 
feature. 'l'hi• triqqer deaiqn will allow the bolt to be opened 
with the safety switch in the "safe" po•iti.on. or, if you so 
desire, we can replace the assembly with a r.ew one of ~· same de­
sign that is presen1:ly on your rifle. We will await your decision 
and reply. 

We apol09ize !or the inconvenience caused you and your son•, 
Mr. Fernandez, and :..'la=k you for having afford.eel us the opportunity 
to ex•m:Lne the :ifJ.e and to be o:f service to you. 

.ns1t;ip 

Sincerely, 

J.A. Stekl, Supervisor 
Product Service 

PPS 01720 


